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A NOTE FROM THE  

P&C PRESIDENT 

NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY 4TH DECEMBER 2024 AT 6:30PM 

UNIFORM UPDATE 

P&C COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
PRESIDENT: NATALIE KINGDOM 
VICE PRESIDENT: LISA DEKOSTER 
VICE PRESIDENT: GEMMA HOFFMANNBECK 
TRESURER: WHITNEY WILLCOCKS   
SECRETARY: RENEE COOPER 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

2:00PM—2:30PM 
 

Alternately you can make 
An order through the office. 

NOVEMBER 
12th   Kindergarten Orientation 
13th   Whole School Assembly 
14th   60th Anniversary Celebrations 
19th   Kindergarten Orientation 
20th   2025 Leadership Speeches 
21st   Stage 3 Market Day 
21st   Preschool Red Group Featherdale 
Excursion 
25th   P&C End of Year Gift Stall 
25th   Swimming Program Begins 
26th   Kindergarten Orientation 
26th   Kindergarten Night Expo 
27th   Whole School Assembly 
27th   Volunteers Luncheon 
DECEMBER 
2nd   KHS Transition Program 
3rd    Preschool Blue Group Featherdale 
Excursion 
4th     2025 Sports Leader Voting 
4th     P&C Meeting 
6th     Swimming Program Ends 

END OF YEAR GIFT STALL 
25th November 2024 

Last week we celebrated Be Kind Day, thankyou for all of your support. 
 
A huge thankyou to our P&C Executive Committee for all your efforts during the week 
and a special thankyou to Whitney Willcocks, Lisa DeKoster and Gemma Rhook for 
your amazing work putting together the bracelets. 
We took a total of $1,566.00 in sales and made a total of $1212.00 in profit.  
A fantastic result with this money going towards bringing down the cost of Term 4  
Excursions for our Preschool and Support Groups. 
 
This week we provided the school with two cheques: 
• $5,819.00 to go towards the cost of the new PBL School Signage 
• $840.00 to go towards the cost of the Term 4 Support Xmas Event 
 
Our next P&C Meeting will be on Wednesday 4th December 2024 at 6.30pm in the 
school library. This is your chance to come and meet and talk to other Parents/Carers/
Staff and learn about important events happening at our school. Everyone has a 
chance to have a voice and ask any questions they may have. Children are also wel-
come to attend. I’ll see you there! 

Thankyou to everyone for your continued donations of uniform items you no longer 
need, we really appreciate it. We now have an amazing amount of 2nd hand uniforms 
that we can give to anyone for free, please come and see us in the Uniform Shop on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays between  
2pm 2pm—2.30 pm. 
 
By the end of 2024, we need to have all Gold Polo Shirts replaced with a Blue Polo 
Shirt, with only Blue Polo Shirts being worn from the start of Term 1 2025. The Blue Po-
lo Shirts are available in a size 4 to size 2XL in the Uniform Shop. If you have any con-
cerns regarding your child changing from a Gold Polo Shirt to a Blue Polo Shirt be-
tween now and then, can you please contact Miss Martin or one of the ladies in the 
school office. Thankyou. 

NOW OPEN 
WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY & 

FRIDAY ONLY 


